
  

 

Fruit of the Spirit 

Love, Joy, Peace, Patience, Kindness,  

Goodness, Faithfulness,  

Gentleness, Self Control 

 

 WEEK 3 CHANGES                                                       FRIDAY 8TH MAY 2020 

Specialist Timetables and Sports Uniform 

As of Monday, all of our specialist subjects will resume. This will mean that the days your children wear their 

sports uniform will be per Term One. Class teachers will contact you via ClassDojo to remind you about the days 

your children will need to wear their sports uniform to school. 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

Thank you  so much for working with us over the past 2 weeks. I know it hasn't been easy for you to adjust to 

the new starting and finishing times as well as not to be allowed on the school site. Likewise, thank you to 

those parents who have continued your children's education from home.  I am sure it has been a challenge for 

both you and your children. 

Next week, there will be some more changes. With well over 85% of students back at school we will return to a 

direct mode of instruction whilst still providing quality remote learning for those students who are unable to 

return to school. Please note this means teachers will only be able to check in with students at home during 

their allocated DOTT time. Specialist lessons will resume for all classes next week as well. 

Other changes that will take place have been listed below. Please note drop off and pick up times have been 

slightly adjusted. 

God Bless & Happy Mother’s Day 

David Tunchon 

Principal 

New Administration 

On Monday, Administration will start to move back 

into our refurbished building. Parents are reminded 

to park on Chapman Road and phone the office on 

9968 2000, if you need to contact your children whilst 

they are at school. 

If you need to pick up or drop off your child during 

the school day, please call the office and a  member 

of the staff will walk your child to and from the       

Chapman Road entrance.  

Until further notice, parents and visitors are not        

allowed on school premises. Please call the office and 

Louise or Helen will help you with your queries. 

Drop Off & Pick Up Times Changes 
Years 4—6: 

Side Oval Bottom Gate 
8.30 am—8.45 am & 3.00 pm—3.10 pm 

Years 1—3: 
Mary’s Kiss & Drop 

8.40 am—8.50 am  & 3.10 pm—3.20 pm 
Kindy & PP: 

Fitzgerald Hall 
8.50 am—9.00 am  & 3.10 pm—3.20 pm 

 

Please note, all drop offs and picks 
up will continue to be drive through 
only. Parents walking their children 
to school are to drop them off at 
the drop off points and staff on duty 
will guide them from there.  


